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December 27, 2017 
 
Mr. Matthew Sprague 
Sprague Stone LLC 
P O Box 294 
Masonville, CO 80541 
 
 
 
RE:    Sprague Stone LLC, Sprague Stone, Permit M-2015-006, Acceptance of   

Financial Warranty Check for Deposit in State Treasury, Approval SI-2 
           
 
Dear Mr. Sprague, 
 
On December 20, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received and accepted Financial 
Warranty Check for Deposit in State Treasury No. 2356, in the amount of $9,038.10.  Your actual 
financial warranty is now at the required amount of $56,399.36. Revision SI-2 is completed.  You are 
now authorized to begin mining operations in parcels 12, 13, 14, 17 and 23 as shown on Exhibit F.2 
Phase 3 Phasing Map for Future Permitting and Reclamation.   
 
 If we may be of further assistance, please contact me at 303 866-3567 ext. 8120. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
 
EC:   Wally Erickson, DRMS, wally.erickson@state.co.us  
 Troy Campbell, Coffey Engineering & Surveying, tcampbell@coffey-engineering.com  
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